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(Direct Fax N°. +41 22 730 57 85)


	Circular Letter




CR/151
	6 November 2000


To Administrations of Member States of the ITU

Subject:
Rules of Procedure

Reference:
Nos. S13.12 and S13.14 of the Radio Regulations

To the Director-General

Dear Sir/Madam,

1.
Pursuant to the provisions of S13.12 and S13.14 of the Radio Regulations, the Radio Regulations Board (RRB) at its 20th meeting held in Geneva 11-15 September 2000, approved the following:

1.1 Suppression of a relevant part of the Rule of Procedure relating to the Regional Agreement for LF/MF Broadcasting (Geneva 1975). This suppression is a consequence of the abrogation of Resolution 500 by WRC-2000.

1.2 A new Rule of Procedure requiring administrations to use Appendix S4 when furnishing data relating to stations in the fixed-satellite service subject to Appendix S30B. This new rule follows a decision of WRC-2000 to instruct the RRB to establish such a rule. This new rule will have immediate application.

1.3 Suppression of a Rule of Procedure in respect of Article S5.498. This recognizes the earlier suppression of this provision by WRC-97.


The replacement pages to update the 1998 edition of the Rules of Procedure are provided in the Annex and can also be found on the ITU Web page at http://www.itu.int/bredh/rop/index.html

Yours faithfully,


Robert W. Jones

Director

Radiocommunication Bureau

Annex

Distribution:

-
Administrations of Member States of the ITU

-
Members of the Radio Regulations Board
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